
                                       The Traffic Marshal 

                      

                 Riley St Surry Hills 
 

 
Dear Property owner/resident 

 

The Traffic Marshal has been contracted to provide traffic control on Lower Campbell St, Surry Hills on 

Saturday 12/12/2020 from 6:30am to 4:00pm. 

 

Traffic will be detoured around the works area as per the attached TCP to allow the erection of 

structural steel associated with the development at 208 Riley Street Surry Hills. 

 

For any queries please contact the undersigned. 

 

 

 
 
Nathan Kairouz 

Project Manager 

Hutchinson Builders 

   

Mob:0407 113 895 


